
Northwest Suburban Integration School District is proud to present 
its annual Giving Voice Leadership Conference. Our first VIRTUAL 
conference.  
 
The purpose of this conference is to teach teamwork, leadership 
skills and workplace values; promote interest in the field of educa-
tion; and encourage students to enroll in post-secondary education. 
 
The conference unites a diverse group of approximately 500 high 
school students that participate in one of two programs: Advance-
ment Via Individual Determination (AVID) and Educators Rising 
NWSISD. Students participate in an all-day conference that will  
include a variety of virtual workshops, competitive events and a  
college & career fair.  

Conference website will go live on February 26, 2021.  
For additional information, contact J. Ayenna Davis at jdavis@nws.k12.mn.us. 


